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March 1, 2023 
 
THE PUBLIC UTILITIES BOARD OF MANITOBA 
400-330 Portage Avenue 
Winnipeg, Manitoba  
R3C 0C4 
 
ATTENTION: Dr. D. Christle, Board Secretary and Executive Director 
 
Dear Dr. Christle: 
 
RE:  MANITOBA HYDRO’S 2023/24 & 2024/25 GENERAL RATE APPLICATION – UPDATED 

COALITION/MH I-91e ROUND I IR RESPONSE 
 
Manitoba Hydro filed responses to Round I Information Requests to the Public Utilities Board ("PUB") on 
February 3, 2023. On February 21, 2023, Manitoba Hydro filed with the PUB an update to COALITION/MH 
I-91 e). Manitoba Hydro has made further updates to COALITION/MH I-91 e) following clarification 
provided by legal counsel for Coalition. Enclosed please find the updated response to COALITION/MH I-
91 e). 
 
Manitoba Hydro has also updated these responses on its external website. 
 
Should you have any questions with respect to the foregoing, please do not hesitate to contact the writer 
at 204-360-3257.  
 
Yours truly,  
MANITOBA HYDRO LEGAL SERVICES 
Per: 
 
 
 
Brent Czarnecki 
Senior Counsel 
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